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Feast Of The Holy Family 26/12/’10 

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 
MULLAGH 
Sat. 25th@11am. Christmas Day 
Sun. 26th@11am. James Frawley 
Tue. 28th@10am. Bridget O’Loughlin 
Sat.  01st@12noon.New Year’s Day — Mass of Peace 
Sun. 02nd@11am. Francie Moloney 1st Anniversary  
 

QUILTY 
Sat. 25th@9am. Ellen, Michael & John Moloney, Tromara 
Sun. 26th@9am. Feast of Holy Family 
Mon.27th@7pm. Anne King 
Fri. 31st@12noon. John & Annie Ryan, Tromara   
 Months Mind 
 

COORE 
Sat. 25th@10am. Christmas Day 
Sun. 26th@10am. John & Ellen Tuttle 

 
 
 
 

Second Sunday After Christmas Year (A) 02/01/’11 
READERSREADERSREADERSREADERS 

MULLAGH 
Sat.  01st@  8pm.     Clare Flynn 
Sun. 02nd@11am.    Mary Clancy 

QUILTY 
Fri. 01st @ 7pm.     Noreen Kelleher 
Sat. 02nd@9am.        Karen Galvin 

COORE 
Sun. 02nd@10am. Theresa Sexton    

    
    

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERSEUCHARISTIC MINISTERSEUCHARISTIC MINISTERSEUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
MULLAGH 
Sat.01st@8pm. Francis Sexton & Anthony Murphy 
Sun.02nd@11am. Maureen O’Grady & Antoinette Donnellan 
QUILTYQUILTYQUILTYQUILTY  
Sat.01st@7pm. Máire O’Gorman &  Sr Mary Meade 
Sun.2nd@9am. Antoinette Pender & Michael O’Doherty 
COORECOORECOORECOORE    
Sun. 02nd@10am. Mary Tuttle & Breda Sexton 

    
    
    

ALTAR SERVERSALTAR SERVERSALTAR SERVERSALTAR SERVERS 

MULLAGH 
Sat.    01st@   8pm.  Group AGroup AGroup AGroup A 
Sun.   02nd@ 11am. Group CGroup CGroup CGroup C    

QUILTY 
Sat.     01st@7pm.                 Group BGroup BGroup BGroup B 
Sun.    02nd@9am.    Group AGroup AGroup AGroup A 

COORE 
Sun. 02nd@10am.     Group AGroup AGroup AGroup A 

 

                                                                            

TROCAIRE: “We here at Trócaire would like to 
express our gratitude to the parishioners and the 
priests of the diocese of Killaloe for their support in 
2010. This year your generosity has helped survivors of 
the Haiti earthquake and the floods in Pakistan and the 
hard work of the diocese during Trócaire's annual 
Lenten campaign will support our long term 
development programmes across Africa, Asia, Latin 
America and the Middle East. Your support is greatly 
appreciated and is making a real difference to the lives 
of those in need.” Justin Kilcullen, director of Trócaire. 

PRIESTS CHRISTMAS COLLECTION: A sincere 
thanks to all who supported the Priests’ Christmas collection taken 
up at masses on Christmas Eve & Christmas Day.     

SOLEMN MASS:  This will be sung in the Extraordinary 
Form (Traditional Latin Mass) for the Sunday within the 
Octave of Christmas: December 26 at 5:30pm in St 
Joseph’s Church, Ennis. 
DEFIBRILLATOR MEETING: A meeting will take 
place in Mullagh Hall on Wednesday 5 January at 8pm.  

 THE HOLY FAMILYTHE HOLY FAMILYTHE HOLY FAMILYTHE HOLY FAMILY    Roots and wingsRoots and wingsRoots and wingsRoots and wings        There’s the old saying about the family - families give us roots and wings, a place of departure and a place of return.  And it was like that for Jesus, Mary and Joseph.  In the temple Jesus realised that his family was bigger than his home and extended family; that his responsi-bility was not just to his family, but to God.  And isn’t it like that for all of us?  Children move from being totally dependent to finding their own way through life, with new relationships, growing old enough eventually to make their own decisions and moving out to form their own families; searching from within the faith handed on to them to find a faith that is their own.  We need to look to our roots in different ways at dif-ferent ages and challenges of life.  Our wings, woven in the family, take us to new spaces of life; and our roots will always nourish us - the roots of home and the people of home, as fresh to us as the newly-ironed shirt, as warm as the home-baked food, as deep as the soil of the land of home.  Jesus found those roots again, as he returned home to Mary and Joseph, and there grew in wisdom and stature and in favour with God and people. 

DEFIBRILLATOR PHONE NUMBERS 

QUILTY 086 6067010    

MULLAGH 086 6067020  

COORE 086 6067030  

Training & phone change on the night.  All members are 
asked to attend. 
K.I.B. LOTTO / WWW.LOCALLOTTO.IE:  Lucky 
numbers for last week were  11, 16, 18, 21.   NO 11, 16, 18, 21.   NO 11, 16, 18, 21.   NO 11, 16, 18, 21.   NO 
JACKPOT WINNER.JACKPOT WINNER.JACKPOT WINNER.JACKPOT WINNER.    €100 winner €100 winner €100 winner €100 winner ––––Edith Brown, Quilty.  
€50 winner  €50 winner  €50 winner  €50 winner  ----Tommy Power, Quilty.  €20 winners €20 winners €20 winners €20 winners - 
Siobhan O’Doherty, Clonadrum.  Nicola Bracken, 
Kilmaley.  Michael Sexton, Finuremore.  Mairead Daly, 
Galway.  NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT NEXT WEEK’S JACKPOT €6,150.  €6,150.  €6,150.  €6,150.  Next draw 
will take place on Monday 27/12/’10.  Venue:Venue:Venue:Venue:  “Jim “Jim “Jim “Jim 
Daly’s”. Daly’s”. Daly’s”. Daly’s”. Support KIB Sports Lotto on www.locallotto.ie   
THANK YOU:  The Senior Citizens Committee would 
like to thank Caroline, Mary & Choir for adding beautiful 
music and song at the recent Christmas Mass.    A very 
big sincere thanks to all the Cooney Family, Quilty 
Tavern for a beautiful meal.  Also to our faithful 
musicians, dancers, singers and helpers. Thanks to all 
who sponsored and supported this annual event in any 
way.   A great day was enjoyed by all.  We wish you all a 
very happy Christmas.  
CLARECARE THANK YOU: The Board and Staff of 
Clarecare would like to sincerely thank The Staff & 
Pupils of Mullagh N.S. and all who contributed to the 
recent food appeal.  It is greatly appreciated and will 
help enormously to making a better Christmas for many 
families. 
DINNER DANCE: Clarecare Daycare New Year Dinner 
Dance will be held on Fri. Jan 14th @ 4pm Armada 
Hotel. Music by Davy Culligan and Mountain Dew. 
Tickets available in Post Office, Miltown Malbay and 
Day care Centre. Failte Mor. 
K.I.B. MINOR FOOTBALL CLUB: K.I.B. Minor 
Football Club fundraising draw will take place in 
O’Kelly’s Bar, Mullagh on 27 December 2010 @ 9pm.    
CHAMPIONSHIP MEDALS: The presentation of 
U12’s, U11’s & U10’s Championship Medals will take 
place in Cooney’s on Sunday January 2 2011 at 6pm.  
Disco on the night.  Adm €5.  All are welcome. 
JUVENILE BADMINTON: Congratulations to Niamh 
Blake, Saul Boyd, Cian Flanagan, Saoirse Flynn & Sean 
Hanrahan who competed  for Clare in the Munster Inter-
county Competition held in Nov. Badminton is now 
finished for the winter season. Returning on Weds 12 
Jan. Happy Christmas to all members.  

SEEKING VISION: Toonagh Walk  For Seeking 
Vision Clare Branch Sunset Foundation on Sunday 16 
January 2011 at 12.30.pm sharp.  Start and Finish at 
Toonagh Hall.   2 Mile 3 Mile or 6.5 Mile 
Walks.  Refreshments served after walk Raffle for 
Hamper.  Further Information from Breda 065-
6837380 - or - 085-1947763.  (Seeking Vision is a 
Registered Charity).  Please Support. 
.LECTIO DIVINA BOOKMARKS: Beautifully 
produced Lectio Divina bookmarks from Youth 2000 - 
offered free at the back of the Church.  Choice of 6 
designs each with Sunday Gospel refs for 2011, 
synopsis of Lectio Divina and special Church dates.  For 
more information on the work of Youth 2000 see 
www.youth2000.ie or contact National Office on 01 

6753690. 
K.I.B. GAA CLUB:  Are organising a 10k walk 
through the parish on Monday 27 December 
2010.    The walk will commence at Coore Church at 
12 noon and continue through Mullagh village ending 
at Quilty Church, followed by refreshments at the club 
house in Pairc Naomh Mhuire.   Registration fee of 
€20 will be accepted from 11.15 am on the day at 
Coore Church.   See you there! 
FUNDRAISING DANCE: This is in aid of Fr. John 
Glynn’s work in Papua New Guinea & Sr. Ethel 
Normoyle’s Mission Vale and will be held in Kilkee 
Bay Hotel on Wednesday 29 December.  Music by 
Mary Morrissey & Patsy Downes.  Dancing from 10pm 
- 1am.  Tickets €10.  Appearance from Kilkee Choir & 
Folk Group & lots of other special guests.  Finger 
Food - Spot Prizes - Raffle.  Please support this worthy 
cause. 

CLARE LIMOUSIN BREEDERS DINNER 

DANCE:  This will be held at The Bellbridge House 
Hotel on Tuesday 28 December 2010.  Music by 
Murial O’Connor followed by Disco by Mike Gardiner.  
Tickets €30.  Contact Bellbridge House Hotel on 065 
7084038 of Michael Sexton on 086 2594779 for 
tickets.  We would like if you could join us on the 
night. 
P.J. MURRIHY CD LAUNCH~: Launch of P.J 
Murrihy's new CD, Changing Times, which features 
the duet with Isla Grant - If I Should Fall Behind and 
Jane Hogan Lusitania song. 13 songs in all. Will take 
place at the Auburn Lodge St. Stephen's Night. 
Dancing starts at 8.30pm. Guests include Kathy 
Durkin, Micheál Sexton, Jerry Lynch, Brian Flynn and 
Donie Walsh. MC - Mike Gardiner - Clare FM. A 
d o n a t i o n  w i l l  b e  m a d e  t o  S V P .  

TEEN DISCO: This will take place in Mullagh Hall on 
Thursday 30th December from 8.30—11 p.m. Mineral Bar & DJ. 
Admission €8. 

 
A very Happy & Peace filled New Year to all . 

Changes in New Year Anniversary Masses 
 

All announced Anniversary Masses, with the exception of Months 

Mind and First Anniversary Masses will be  

celebrated at two Sunday Masses each month in  

Mullagh Church,  two Sunday Masses each month in Coore 

Church and two Saturday evening Masses each month in Quilty 

Church.  The dates for January are  

Sunday 9th January 2011 & Sunday 30th January 2011 in Mullagh 

& Coore Churches and Saturday 8th January 2011 & Saturday 

29th January 2011 in Quilty Church.  This practice has been intro-

duced in  other  Parishes within our Cluster area & also throughout 

the Diocese.  We ask that all Masses are booked through the Parish 

Office on 065 7087161 open from 9.30am to 1.30pm Monday to 

Friday from the start of January 2011. 
 

No Month’s Mind or 1st Anniversary Masses will be celebrated on 

Saturday’s during the day from 1st January 2011 onwards. 
 

We will also be making changes to the Mass times from the begin-

ning of February and to the number of Masses at the weekend. 

 

 


